
 

   

 
 
Date: ____________________ 
 
Ontario Provincial Police Department 
46012 Industrial Parkway, PO Box 939 
Alliston, ON L9R 1W1 
 
Dear New Tecumseth Police Department: 
 
Please be advised that ____________________________ has been selected to work as a  
                                                                            (print your name) 

volunteer for the TNT Renegades Lacrosse Association and will be in a position of authority, 
one-on-one with vulnerable persons aged 3-17. In order for volunteer duties to commence we 
require ___________________________________ submit, to my attention, a satisfactory 
                                                       (print your name) 

criminal background check, including a vulnerable sector screening. This includes a search in the 
Pardoned Sex Offenders database. 
 
It is my understanding that the Ontario Provincial Police will conduct a CBC and vulnerable sector 
screening, including a Pardoned Sex Offenders database search on a no-charge basis to 
individuals who are working in a volunteer capacity, following receipt of written notice in this 
regard. 
 
Thank you for receiving our request and for making this service available to our TNT Renegades 
Lacrosse Association. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
___________________________________________________ 

Laura Martin, Registrar & Privacy Officer 
TNT Renegades Lacrosse Association 
tntrenegadeslax@gmail.com 


